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The Chesapeake Bay Program has accomplished a great
deal since the signing of the first Chesapeake Bay
Agreement in 1983, but we still have much left to do.

A new Chesapeake Bay Watershed Agreement is now under
development within the Chesapeake Bay Program (CBP).
Like other agreements before it, this voluntary agreement
will be the foundation for CBP’s collective restoration,
conservation, protection and stewardship efforts across the
Chesapeake Bay region. From the day it is signed, it will
become our guide into the future.

In 2011, CBP partners recognized the need to create a
new, up-to-date agreement—one that would reflect
improvements in our scientific knowledge, changes in the
regulatory landscape and evolutions that have taken place
within the partnership and the restoration effort. In
particular, with the need to revisit outdated commitments
of Chesapeake 2000 (CBP’s last voluntary agreement) and
the issuance of both the federal Chesapeake Executive
Order (which now drives federal agency efforts) and the
Chesapeake Bay Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL), the
Program’s partners realized a new agreement to better
align the goals of federal, jurisdictional and non-
governmental partners would be critical to our work
together.

Partners expect to release the next draft of the new
Chesapeake Watershed Agreement for public comment
early in 2014.

For more, visit
chesapeakebay.net/chesapeakebaywatershedagreement.



http://www.chesapeakebay.net/chesapeakebaywatershedagreement

